
Beginner-friendly  
Santa Cruz  

Scottish Country Dance 
Class 

Come to our introductory class on 
Thursday, December 14th, 2023 

7:15pm-9:30pm 

Live music with Patti Cobb and friends 

Regular classes continue each week 
starting Thursday, January 4th, 2024 

Beginners welcome any time. 
https://scottishdancemontereybay.com/ 

Peace United Church of Christ 
900 High Street, Santa Cruz 

Cost: $10 per person 

https://scottishdancemontereybay.com/

